The state of the s

The Guildford Accordion Club

Cobham Village Hall Lushington Drive Cobham Surrey KT11 2LU



Newsletter 15th July 2022

Good evening, it's nice to see you all.

A few people have let me know that they will be unable to attend this month as they have Covid. I am sure you would all wish them well as I do. Myra is away on holiday and is blessed with lovely weather.

I have printed the list of music for this evening on the back of this newsletter. It is continued from last month so may be starting about halfway down.

Tony Compton presents An Accordion Masterclass 23rd July at 1pm

Saxon Hall, Aviation Way, Southend Airport, Southend-on-Sea, Essex SS2 6UN

An easy light-hearted event enabling accordionists to play anything for one of the UK's finest accordionists, Karen Street, who will comment and work with them.

Everyone welcome. There will be an admission fee of £5, including light refreshments.

Please contact Tony for further information and if you are attending.

Telephone 01702 341257

Email: tonycompton@btinternet.com

It's not what you play,

But the way that you play it!

Stan Shakespeare

Stan is now out of hospital and the last I heard he is progressing well. Great news!

We look forward to seeing him again soon.

Super Orchestra Day Sunday 9th October

Julie Luck will be leading this annual event.

It's the biggest annual Accordion Orchestra training day in the UK.

Once again, we will also have "a mini orchestra".

A free day of ensemble playing for under 16's here in another hall. We have a range of instruments available for children to borrow for the day and encourage kids who have never played the accordion before to give it a try.

Although the day is free for under 16's they must be registered by emailing: mail@londonao.co.uk We will soon have entry forms for everyone interested in attending.

Music in the Meadow

Music in the Meadow is a season of free, live music concerts that are taking place in Gostrey Meadow Farnham Surrey. GU9 7RH every Sunday afternoon until 4 September between 3 and 5pm.

One of our members will be playing with the
Otis B and Driftwood Showband – Jazz and old
favourites.

On Sunday 24 July 2022.

Bring the family and a picnic or enjoy the refreshments from the charity tea tent.

A lovely way to relax on a Sunday afternoon.

Next Club Night

Friday 19th August 2022

Doors Open 7.30pm

Publication Secretary: Anita Boothby 01483 536604 email anita.boothby@guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
Our New Website Address is: guildford-accordion-club.org.uk
You can find us on Facebook